OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT

WASHINGTON

March 9, 1981

Dear Mrs. Monaco,

Mrs. Bush is happy to send the enclosed
message to be printed in the program of the
Second National Parents Conference of the
Candlelighters Foundation or read as a

~greeting to the group.

We all certainly wish you the hest.

Sincerely,
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Susan Porter Rose
Chief of Staff

to Mrs. Bush

Mrs. Grace Powers Monaco
President

The Candlelighters Foundation
Suite 1011

2025 Bye Street, Northwest
Washington, D.C. 20006



R

THE VICE PRESIDENT S HOUSE

WASHIMGTON, DO 20801

June 26, 1981

Dear Friends,

I am so wvery sorry that I cannot
attend the Second National Conference
0of The Candlelighters Foundation. A
more worthy cause - the congquest of
cancer in children - I cannot imagine.
George Bush joins me as Vice President
of the United States, and more personally,
as the father of Robin, a precious 3 year
0ld who died of leukemia in 1953, in sup-
porting The Candlelighters Foundation.

The advancement in research in the
past 28 years in the treatment of leu-
kemia alone should spur us all on to
work harder. We can see the light at
the end of the tunnel. Please put us
down as parents dedicated to the conquest
of cancer and therefore as supporters of
The Candlelighters Foundation.

Warmly,
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The Candlelighters Foundation
2025 Evye Street, Northwest
Washington, D.C. 20006




